Northwest

Property Management

www.nwpropertymanagement.net

WYNDMUIR HOMEOWNERS’ ASSOCIATION
SEALCOATING NOTICE

Petersen Paving has been contracted to seal the driveways and crack-fill the
courts at the Wyndmuir HOA.

Sealcoating is scheduled for the following dates:

*Monday, August 14™, 2023: Narragansett Court, Sherbrook Court and
Norwich Court

*Wednesday, August 16", 2023: Sedgewick Court, Hampton Court and
Nashua Court

Please remove your vehicles from your garages and driveways by 7:00 AM, the
day of your scheduled sealcoating.

Vehicles must remain off of the driveways for 24 hours after application.

We have requested permission from the City of Crystal Lake for vehicles to park
overnight on Wyndmuir Drive. If you have any questions or concerns, please
contact Leanne Eveland at Northwest Property Management.

If you would like to opt-out of having your driveway seal coated, please contact
Leanne Eveland at Northwest Property Management immediately via email at:
LeanneE@nwprop.com and she will inform the contractor.

Thank you for your cooperation,
Sincerely,
Board of Directors and Northwest Property Management
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